Calling all Year 6

Want to stay in touch with your friends?
Friendship, fun activities and somewhere to belong — that’s:

NCVY TUU I LLUD

In September you’ll be able to come to youth club
but now there is a special session for year 6!

Come along on 14th July and enjoy xbox, table tennis, game cube,
arts & crafts, professional DJ sound system (learn how), pool table,
TV, air hockey table, giant jenga, board games, and more,
with drinks, crisps and chocolate from the snack bar.

Parents!

Where? At The Barn, corner of Atwood Avenue & Marksbury Avenue
— entrance in Marksbury Ave.

When? 5.00 — 6.30 pm, Friday 14" July.

There is a £3 admission charge and you get a voucher for free admission for a
Friday in September — worth £3! Please bring small change for the snack bar
(snacks 35p, squash 20p, water free).

Kew Youth Club was initiated in 2001 and is a charity-registered not for profit
organisation. It is led by a Youth Worker and a team of assistant youth workers, and
volunteers who run the snack bar selling snacks and squash at cost. We run a
membership scheme and are affiliated to London Youth.

To book: please email your son/daughter’s name, a contact phone number and any
important information (such as allergies) to the Administrator Judi at
jabraddock@sky.com. Or turn up on the night. Membership forms will be available
to fill in. Enquiries to same email or 020 8948 5477.

Autumn term starts on Friday 8" September 2017.
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